APPENDIX 4

R Badwal

South Derbyshire District Council
Chvic Offices, Civic Way
Swadlincote

Derbyshire

DE11 OAH

12" June 2018
Dear Sir or Madam,
Licensing application for Banqueting Suite, Nadee & Nadee

I write in connection with the above licensing applications. | have examined the application and
know the site & premises well. | welcome the application and wish to offer my support, for the
reasons outlined below.

The current site of the banqueting venue is undergoing construction and refurbishment. This
construction will significantly improve the wellbeing of the local residents as the new building will
have extra measures preventing noise slippage.

There is a need for a hanqueting venue & demand in Derbyshire, having conducted events myself |
know of the restraints of finding appropriate venues in the City of Derby & Derbyshire which resuits
in events not being hosted locally, Derby City Council has even committed to building a new
performance venue which will have the capability of holding private events and they currently hire
out their college facilities (The Roundhouse) to gap fill the demand. | welcome the owners of Nadee
to press ahead and tap into this lucrative market and provide the residents of Derbyshire an
alternative to hosting events. All this demand will further improve our local economy and avoid
business going to other counties such as Staffordshire & Nottinghamshire,

As a keen and avid walker, | regularly pass the area of the site and | have never seen a disturbance
since this establishment has been open nor have | read about any disturbances in the local media. |
am however aware and have read of disturbances at neighbouring establishments in Willington
which shows the level of clientele Nadee must attract, it is refreshing to see the owners of Nadee
use the natural landscape of the site to give the local community a great place to socialise, dine and
drink and appreciate the scenic views.

Overall, | do not see any concern of granting the owners the license for Nadee & the banqueting
suite at Nadee as | think it will bring a positive benefit to the area.

I hope this letter of support will be useful in aiding your decision for this license application. If you
have any questions or issues please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

R S Badwal



